
 

 
Wed (11/13): Library for Pre-K 
  Handbells (5th-8th), 3:30-4:30 
 

Thu (11/14): Chapel   
  Lego Robotics, 3:30-4:30 
  Tae Kwon Do, 3:30-4:30 
  Girls’ Outdoor Club, 3:30-4:30 
 

Fri (11/15): Spirit Day 
  School Store 
  Pizza Day 
  Popcorn Day 
  Boys’ Outdoor Club, 3:30-4:30 

 

Sun (11/17): 9:00 Warm-up Choristers 
  9:30  Divine Service 
  11:00  Sunday School 
 

Mon (11/18): Chapel 
   Piano Group A, 3:30-4:15 
 

Tue (11/19): Library Day 
  Subway Day; next week’s order due 
  Girls’ Volleyball 3:30-4:30 
   

This Week’s Volunteers— Thank You! 
 

Library: Tue 11/19: Trish Mrozek 
 

Subway: Tue 11/19 Trish Mrozek 
 

Pizza Day Bakers: Fri 11/15: 
Brann, Graney, McClue, Moyer 
 
 

Office: Wed 11/13:  Jennifer Kellaway 
  Thur 11/14:  Jennifer Kellaway 
  Fri 11/15:     Ed Dietrich 

 

 

Reading Challenge ends Friday 
This Friday is the last day to log reading 
minutes to earn a free casual dress day on Nov 
26. You may turn in the last logs on Mon Nov 
18. Goals: 
 K-4th grade students 400 minutes 
 5th-8th grade students 500 minutes  

 

Perfect Attendance Awards for Q1! 
The following students had perfect attendance 
for the 1st Quarter! Perfect attendance includes 
no tardies or early departures, and being present 
with the teacher and class when school starts. 
This dedication to being present is to be highly 
commended as an important life skill and a key 
to success and good relationships. These stu-
dents will be honored with recognition and a 
certificate during school this week. Please join us 
in congratulating them! 
 Caleb Mrozek Lacy Bronsberg 
 Camden Ballance Josie Elwood 
 Henry Grupp Langston Morsehead 
 Lexy Bronsberg Luke Engel 
 Jake Spinneweber Greta Grupp 
 Evelyn Thoma 

 
Archery Plans 
Archery has concluded for the year and had 20 
participants during this first intro session. If 
your student would like to try it or to participate 
again, there will be another 6-week session of-
fered in January and February. Then, beginning 
in March, SELCRA will offer an Archery Team 
for our school. Team members will receive shirts 
and occasionally compete against other teams. 

 
Girls’ Volleyball 
Stephanie Zemaitis, one of our school moms and 
a volleyball coach, will be holding volleyball in 
the gym on Tuesdays through Dec 17 for girls 
grades 3-8. It is not too late to send in a permis-
sion slip; they are available in the office or on 
Sycamore.  

 

Red Cross Blood Drive 
The Red Cross will hold a Blood Drive here on 
Fri, Nov 22 from 2-6:45 p.m. To schedule an appt, 
log on to redcrossblood.org and enter sponsor 
code: OurSaviorHartland or call 1-800-RED-
CROSS (1-800-733-2767).  Walk-ins are welcome.   

        

 

 



 

Wreaths and Garland 
Our 5th, 6th, and 7th graders will again be selling 
Christmas wreaths and garland in order to raise 
money for their Outdoor Education (Camp) next 
fall. If you would like to buy a 20-22” fresh bal-
sam wreath with cedar, white pine, 3 pine cones, 
and a red velvet bow for $18, or a 15’ cedar gar-
land for $13, you may place an order with a stu-
dent or in the school office (those proceeds will 
be allocated to students for camp as well). All or-
ders are due in the school office by Tue Nov 26. 
Wreaths and garland will be available for pickup 
on Mon, Dec 2 after school. 

 
Automated Statements 
Automated statements of your school account 
are now being sent electronically.  You will only 
receive a statement in months with activity or if 
you have a balance (due or credit) on your ac-
count. For families that did not provide an email 
and phone number, the 'Family Phone' listed in 
Sycamore and the email address of the 'bill to' 
parent was used.   If you believe you should 
have received a statement for November, or if 
you need the account email or phone changed, 
please contact 
 nspangler@oursaviorhartland.org.  
 

Note about Subway 
When there is a snow day or other unexpected 
cancellation on a Tuesday, we will have Subway 
day the next  day on Wednesday. Please contact 
Trish Mrozek, the Subway coordinator, if you 
have any questions or concerns about Subway. 

 
After-School Building Access 
Just a reminder that our school lockdown is still 
in effect during after-school activities, but that 
we lose school office staff at 3:30. This means 
that if you’d like to come in the building, you 
may reliably do so until pickup ends (before ap-
prox. 3:40).  After this and before after-school 
pickup at 4:30, door service is not staffed and 
there may or may not be someone to answer the 
bell or open the door. 
 

 
 

In  Sunday School the children 
will explore the story “Jesus Clears the 
Temple,”  and then go to the Cafeteria  at 11:45 a.m. for a 
brief presentation by Carol Caswell.  
 
SUNDAY MORNING ADULT BIBLE STUDY : Paul’s First 
Letter to Timothy with Pastor Thoma in the ECC at 11:00 
a.m.   
 
WEDNESDAY EVENING ADULT BIBLE STUDY: The 
Book of Hebrews taught by Pastor Zwonitzer. Please join 
us Wednesday Evenings, following the Divine Service 
from  7:00 to 8:00 p.m. in the school library. 
 
THURSDAY LIFELIGHT WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY –
On November 7th LifeLight Women’s Bible Study will 
begin a new nine week session, Matthew Part II. We meet 
Thursday afternoons 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  All women are 
welcome and encouraged to attend. Contact LifeLight’s 
director, Carol Caswell (248-296-1140) for more infor-
mation. 
  
THE HYMN SING SIGN-UP CONTINUES IN THE LOB-
BY  ON SUNDAY!  Our Savior has a wonderful opportuni-
ty to share our Christian faith through the expression of 
our Lutheran musical heritage at Village Manor Assisted 
living  (9501 E. Highland Rd, one mile west of old 23) on 
November 23.  We will be singing well know hymns from 
the Reformation, Advent and Christmas.  An optional brief 
practice will be held on Sunday Nov. 17, 12-12:30 and / 
or Thursday Nov. 21, 8-8:30.  All singing abilities and ages 
are welcomed! 
  
LIFE QUOTE - “The same God who wonderfully formed 
you in the womb knows the number of hairs on your head. 
He will provide for you, and He will give you the strength 
and courage you need. If we fear God, we need fear no one 
else. You are not alone.” Rev. Dr. Peter Scaer, Concordia 
Theological Seminary, Fort Wayne, Indiana – A Life Quote 
from Lutherans For Life • www.lutheransforlife.org 
 
NOTE FROM SOCIAL MINISTRY 
Our project for the month of November is collecting items 
for the student’s Christmas Marketplace at the Concor-
dia  Theological Seminary Fort Wayne. Donated gift cards 
are distributed to the students at this event. Gift cards in 
$25 and under increments from major stores ( Walmart, 
Meijer, Target etc.), restaurant gift cards,  or $25 gas cards 
are welcome. This a great opportunity to shop with Scrip. 
For more information contact Georgie Rhodes or the 
Church Office. 
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